8/20/19 AGENDA, ITEM 9
SUPPLEMENTAL letter submitted by Mary Peddle on 08/15/19 at 7:37 p.m.
SUPPLEMENTAL letter submitted by Bill Peddle on 8/16/19 at 12:57 p.m.

From: Bill Peddle <bill.peddle49@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 12:57 PM

To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>
Subject: New hotel plans

I am a resident on 10 st. All | can say is parking, even when it was a vacation rental | lost my
ability to park. With guests there will be visitors, guess what more parking issues.

Sent from my iPad

From: Mary <manhattanbeach49@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 7:37 PM

To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>
Subject: Council Meeting Tuesday

Ann and Council Members,

| live on 10th Street and would like you to please understand how much impact a hotel at the
other end of our residential block will do to our lives, not in a good way.

This block is already a high impacted area because of the SeaSprite and all of the Uber and Lyft
drop off and pick ups and people themselves dropping off beach gear and looking for parking.
The street has even gotten busier the past couple of years with Hermosa booking new events
on our side of the pier. This is a residential block but doesn’t really seem like the council cares.
Hermosa Beach is a small “beautiful” town but getting crazy busy. Please do not give us more
Chaos by allowing another hotel at the end of our residential 10th St. (&Hermosa Avenue). We
as residents here will not be able to find parking in front of our homes because the hotel cannot
accommodate all the cars for the guests (and friends).

We vacation rented our home in AZ for 4-5 years and there were always more cars than the
guests staying at our home. Everyone had friends and relatives in the area who came over. I’'m
sure that will be the case here also.

Please vote NO on Tuesday for the house at the end of 10th Street to become a hotel.
Thank you,

Mary Peddle

23 10th Street

Sent from my iPad
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